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Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
142.0 Columbia Drive N.. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Scenic 

Colorrado s Community Network 

Written from 

Monte Vista, Colorado 

September 7, 1954 

Thank you for your letter of August 27, giving us your report 
of reception for August 25, 1954, and For August 27, 1954. 
This letter is to confirm your reports are correct according 
to our program schedules and logs. 

Your details of reception are being forwarded to our chief 
engineer at Montrose, the headquarters for our Community 
Network. 

Yours very truly, 

S. Kur z, 'rogram Director 
Radio Station KSLV 

1000W KUBC 250W KRAI 
Montrose -Delta Craig- Steamboat Springs 

250W KSLV 
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